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PRESS RELEASE 

 
REVISED ECCC BUDGET FOR 2010-2011 

 
The revised budget for the Extraordinary Chambers in the Courts of Cambodia (ECCC) for 2010 and 
2011 has been released and is now available on the ECCC website.  
 
The revision reduces the total budget for the period 2010-2011 by US$ 15.1 million. The revised 
budget amounts to US$ 71.96 million in total, with the following breakdown: 
 
 National Component International Component 
2010 US$ 7.9 million US$ 23.4 million 
2011 US$ 9.9 million US$ 30.8 million 
Total US$ 17.8 million US$ 54.2 million 

 
All figures are exclusive of contingency.  
 
The revised budget was presented to the Steering Committee of United Nations Assistance to the 
Khmer Rouge Trials and the Group of Interested States to the ECCC in the last week of January 
2011. 
 
The revised budget document can be downloaded from the ECCC website: 
http://www.eccc.gov.kh/english/annual_reports.aspx.   
 
For further information, please contact: 
Lars Olsen 
Legal Communications Officer, ECCC 
Mobile: +855 (0) 12 488 023 
Land line: +855 (0) 23 219 814 ext. 6169 
Email: olsenl@un.org 
 

Reach Sambath 
Chief of Public Affairs, ECCC  
Mobile: +855 (0) 12 488 156 
Land line: +855 (0) 23 219 814  ext. 6064 
Email: reach.sambath@eccc.gov.kh  

Yuko Maeda 
Public Affairs Officer, ECCC 
Mobile: +855 (0) 12 488 319 
Land line: +855 (0) 23 219 814 ext. 6139 
Email: maeday@un.org 

Dim Sovannarom 
Press Officer, ECCC 
Mobile: +855 (0) 12 488 094 
Email: dim.sovannarom@eccc.gov.kh 

 
   
 
 
  
 


